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November 17, 2009 
  
Ms. Evelyn Rosborough (6WQ-O)    
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1445 Ross Avenue 
Dallas, TX 75202-2733 
  
RE:   NPDES Permit Number AR0001210 Georgia-Pacific LLC - Crossett Paper Operations   
  
Dear Ms. Rosborough:  
  
Pursuant to Section III.B.7 and VI.A.2 of the Memorandum of Agreement (MOA), the subject draft
permit that ADEQ is planning to send to public notice was e-mailed to you this date along with the 
NPDES Permit Certification Checklist for review. 
  
We request that you provide ADEQ with your approval, comments, objections, or recommendations
within 5 days of receipt. ADEQ will proceed with issuance of the public notice if no comments are
received within the time period.   
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (501)682-0629 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
John Bailey                    
Permits Branch Manager 
Water Division 
  
  
Attachment (Permit and EPA Checklist) 
  
  


